
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   8th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Sports Day 
Our sports day is taking place on the morning of Monday 25th July (weather permitting).  
Parents of children in Years 4/5/6 are invited at 9am to cheer on the Yr4/5/6 races.  
Parents of children in Reception and Years 1/2/3 are invited at 10.30am to cheer on these races.  
Opening/closing times of the gates will be given nearer the time.  
Parents attending sports day are welcome to bring along their own picnic and a blanket to sit on and join together 
for lunch once the sports day has finished.   
 
Sun hats and sun cream 
Please make sure your child has a hat, water bottle and suncream (all named) in school during the summer term. 
Please apply suncream before your child comes to school and encourage them to learn how to apply it themselves. 
Bottles and hats are available to buy from eduspot: Hats: £4, Water Bottle: £1 
 
Contact details/Universal permissions 
To enable us to update your child's contact details, medical details, universal permissions and our communication 
systems in readiness for September an electronic form will be sent out via your child’s class email today for each 
year group (Pre-school – Yr5) please check your spam/junk folders.  
I appreciate it may take a few minutes to complete but it will help with the way we as a school communicates with 
you when the need to contact you arises.  
 
Events 
On Sunday 17th July Bishops Tawton Community are holding an event please see our website for more details of this 
and other events going on over the summer. 
 
School Dinner 
From September the price of school dinners will increase to £2.40. This is in line with government guidelines to 
support rising fuel and food costs.  
  
PTFA 
Thank you to the PTFA for YR6 Leavers treat yesterday. All the children enjoyed a great afternoon at the Wakepark 
and Pizza Hut!  
Disco – Rec-Yr2 5-6pm. Yr3-6 will be 6.15-7.15pm. 
Tonight is our PTFA disco at the village hall. Thank you to those that have bought tickets and completed the contact 
forms.  
Please ensure your child hands any medications/inhalers to the staff on the door before entering the disco.  
Thank you to the PTFA team and teachers for all their hard work preparing and helping to run tonight. 
Best wishes 
Melanie Smallwood 
Executive Head Teacher 
Dates:  
Thursday 14th July: Pre-school stay & play 2pm 
Thursday 21st July: Leavers assembly for the Yr6 parents (2pm) 
Monday 25th July: Sports day (morning) with picnic lunch 
Monday 25th July: Last day of term - No cabin club 
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